
NEW BUSINESS

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

NSSEO Agreements, Feedback                         (Information)
The NSSEO Governing Board’s Operating Agreements have not been reviewed since 
2015. Dr. Schnoor has recommended a two-tier board structure; therefore, the 
recommendation to reopen the Operating Agreements and amend them to further update 
the new structure is being presented. At the last RTSD26 Board of Education meeting, 
Mr. Rognstad asked the members to review the Operating Agreements and provide at 
least two things they wish to accomplish regarding the discussion of the agreements at the 
upcoming Committee of the Whole meeting.


